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THE PRESIDENT’S ADDRESS
Information for December and January

D

718 East 28th Street
Erie, Pa  16504
814-874-6600

IMPORTANT DATES:
September  2nd – Non-Attendance Day –No

School
September  5th – District Holiday - No

School
September  16th – Early Dismissal 1:00pm
September  19th – No School for students
September  30th – Mid Quarter
October 10th – Early Dismissal 1:00pm
October 31st – 1st Quarter AR Goals due

Athletics
A wide range of sports activities
are offered at Woodrow Wilson.
Announcements on the public
address system will notify
students of meetings, tryouts,
etc.

Fall sports include: Cross
Country, Girls’ Varsity
Basketball, Varsity Football and
Intramurals.

Winter sports include: Boys’
Varsity Basketball, Swimming,
Girls’ Varsity Volleyball, and
Intramurals.

Spring sports include: Boys’
and Girls’ Varsity Soccer, Boys’
and Girls’ JV Basketball.

Fundraising
Woodrow Wilson uses dress down days
and box tops to help fund student
activities and support local charities.
Dress down days will be scheduled the
last Friday of each month, with
additional dress down days added
throughout the school year. All dress-
down days cost $1.

Box Tops for Education

Parents please clip Box Tops Coupons from
hundreds of participating products and send your
collected Box Tops Coupons to your child’s
homeroom teacher. Our school coordinator will
submit collected Box Tops Coupons to General Mills
for processing and verification. Each Box Tops
Coupon is worth 10 cents and earns cash for our
school.

Thanks for helping!

Progress Reports
Infinite Campus Parent Portal is open for

your viewing. The Infinite Campus Parent Portal
is a communication tool for parents to access
grades, attendance, reports and other student
information. Since, the Parent Portal is open;
we no longer send a mid-term progress report
home. If you do not have internet access and
need a hard copy of your child’s mid-term
progress; please contact Woodrow Wilson
Middle School at 874-6600 and we will send a
hard copy home to you. We are very excited
that the Parent Portal is open. We can now
work even more closely together to ensure
your child’s academic success.
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